Pilon, Janet

Subject: No Urban Boundary Expansion

From: Akira Ourique

Sent: May 23, 2022 7:04 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor Office of the Mayor @hamilton.ca; Wilson, Maureen Nann, Nrinder Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca; Merulla, Sam Sam.Merulla@hamilton.ca; Powers, Russ Russ.Powers@hamilton.ca; Jackson, Tom Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca; Pauls, Esther Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca; Danko, John-Paul John-Paul John-Pauls@hamilton.ca; VanderBeek, Arlene Arlene <a href="mailton-pauls@hamilton-pauls@hamilton-pauls@hamilton-pauls@hamilton-pauls@hamilton-pauls@hamilton-pauls@hamilton-pauls@hamilton-pauls@hamilton-pauls@hamilton-pauls@hamilton-pauls@hamilton-pauls@hamilton-pauls@hamilton-pauls@hamilton-pauls@hamilton-pauls@h

Subject: No Urban Boundary Expansion

Hello,

My name is Akira Ourique, and I live in ward 3. I ask that this email be included in the May 25 agenda.

I support the council's overall proposed changes to the urban and rural official plans. I believe the proposal is realistic, and conforms with provincial planning policy requirements. I strongly support inclusionary zoning to Hamilton's low density urban residential neighbourhoods as proposed. I additionally support the construction of fourplexes in low density neighbourhoods.

Keeping a firm urban boundary is crucial to climate action and housing justice. As a resident, taxpayer, student, and environmentalist I want to see development and city resources within my own community— not outside of it. Thank you for your time.

Akira